STRATEGIC ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT
SCREENING DETERMINATION 

Notice of the Determination that the proposed
Fife Council: Draft Fife Air Quality Strategy 2021-2025
will not be required to go through the full
Strategic Environmental Assessment process

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005

As required under the Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005, The Fife Council has reviewed the likely significance of the environmental effects of the proposed Draft Fife Air Quality Strategy 2021 – 2025.

The Fife Council has made a determination under Section 8(1) of the Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005 that the Draft Fife Air Quality Strategy 2021 – 2025 is unlikely to result in any significant environmental effects.  The Draft Fife Air Quality Strategy 2021 – 2025 will therefore not be subject to a full Strategic Environmental Assessment.

Kenny Bisset
Lead Officer – Land and Air Quality Team
Protective Services
Fife House
North Street
Glenrothes
KY7 5LT

Relevant Documents:

	SEA Screening Determination Notification to Consultation Authorities on 15th July, 2021.
	Screening Report submitted to Consultation Authorities on 7th June, 2021.
	Responses from the Consultation Authorities:
· Covering Letter from Scottish Government SEA Gateway
· Response from Historic Environment Scotland
· Response from Scottish Environment Protection Agency (SEPA)
· Response from NatureScot

